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September 10th 2018 

Term 3   Week 8  

Loxton Lutheran School  

IMPORTANT DATES 

Thursday September 13  
ELC BINGO Night 7:30pm  
 

Friday September 14  
Worship + Awards 9:00am  

in the LIFE Centre  
 

SCHOLASTIC Book Club 

Orders Due  
 

Monday September 17  
STUDENT FREE DAY 
 

Wednesday Sept 19  
Get Reading Right  -  Parent 

Session 7:00pm  -  8:00pm  
 

Friday September 21  
Chapel 9:00am in the LIFE 

Centre  
 

Saturday Sept 22  -  23 
Pedal Prix at Murray Bridge  
 

Friday September 28  
LAST DAY of Term 3 

Worship + Full Assembly in 

the LIFE Centre  

2:15pm Dismissal 
 

Monday October 1  
Labour Day Public Holiday  
 

Monday October 15  
Term 4 Begins  -  Opening 

Chapel 9:00am in the LIFE 

Centre  
 

Friday October 26  
CONTINENTAL 

Last week, I flew to Sydney with Mrs Hondow and Mrs Wright, for 

the purpose of beginning our learning journey with ôGet Reading 

Rightõ and meeting Ms JoAnne Dooner (Leading Literacy Expert), 

who is going to be working with our school over coming years, as 

we strive to improve learning and wellbeing outcomes for our 

students. 
 

In Sydney, we travelled with JoAnne to two schools with which she 

has partnered to improve literacy; Blaxcell Street Primary and 

Marsden Road Primary School.  We were fortunate at both 

schools to visit multiple classes, observing quality teaching of 

phonics, spelling, guided reading, morning routines and grammar.  

We were also blessed at both schools, to have the opportunity to 

speak with members of leadership, teaching staff, students and key 

people, who were able to share valuable insights about their own 

Get Reading Right Journey.  We spent time sitting with JoAnne and 

discussing Loxton Lutheran School; our context, history, current 

curriculum landscape, strengths, opportunities for growth, students 

and families.  Time was spent mapping out the week that she is 

spending with us (September 17th-21st) and there was conversation 

about what our subsequent years will look like. 

Words will not do justice to the high level of learning and student 

engagement we observed over these two days.  We were blown 

away. 
 

This was a trip of immense value and provided us with so many 

insights and learnings, which we look forward to sharing over time. 
 

On Wednesday 19 th  September ALL parents  are invited to 

attend a workshop centred on reading that will be facilitated by 

JoAnne.  This session will run from 7:00 ð  8:00pm  and is not to 

be missed.  Areas that will be touched on include; the 5 parts of 

reading, how to listen to your child read, book selection, myths 

about reading, literacy as the pillar of education, cognitive load 

theory and much more.  I urge each of you, if possible, to attend 

this not-to-be-missed opportunity.  You will be very hard pressed 

to find a more engaging and knowledgeable speaker! 
 

Supervision of children will be available for the hour.  I ask all those 

planning on attending to advise Tracy/Lily in the front office in 

person or via email at office@loxton-lutheran.sa.edu.au 

Thank you, 
 

Brad Williams, Principal 

mailto:office@loxton-lutheran.sa.edu.au
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From the Principal                            By Brad Williams  

September 10th 2018 

Sporting News  

Recently, 10 of our Year 3 and 4 students, took 

part in a Hot Shots Tennis Day at the Loxton 

Courts.  A lot of fun was had and new skills 

were learnt during the day.  Thanks to Kristy 

Reid for her assistance with supervision and 

transport. 
 

The Pedal Prix team will be competing in the 24

-hour event at Murray Bridge next weekend.  

We wish them all the best in what is a massive 

mental, physical and emotional challenge.  

Thanks to Mrs Sheffield, Mr Rudiger, Mr Grosse 

and other parents who have assisted the team 

in their training and organisation. 
 

Excursion News  

The ELC, Reception and Year 1 students 

recently went to the Chaffey Theatre to watch 

an adaptation of Nick Blandõs book, ôThe Very 

Cranky Bearõ, performed by Patch Theatre 

Company.  The Reception students also 

stopped at the Kloedenõs house where they 

looked at lots of different vehicles. This tied in 

with their unit of work on transportation 

modes. 
 

The Year 5 and 6 students are off on camp this 

week and will return to school on Wednesday.  

They are heading to El Shaddai Christian 

Campsite where they will engage in activities 

such as Initiatives, Canoeing, Giant Swing, Rock 

Climbing, Laser Skirmish, Vertical Challenge, 

Low Ropes and Archery.   Thanks to Mrs 

Taylor and Mrs Loxton for their work in 

coordinating this experience for the students 

and to Mr Ingerson, Mrs Jungfer, Mrs Flight and 

Mrs Koop who are taking time away from work 

to assist at the camp. 
 

ELC Bingo Night  

ELC are hosting Bingo this Thursday night at 

the Loxton Club.  Eyes down at 7:30pm.  All 

are invited to come along and support the ELC. 
 

Kind Regards, 

 

Brad 

Dear Families, 
 

School Photos  

Thanks to those parents and grand parents who 

assisted us on School Photo day, by helping make 

sure that collars were tucked in, hair was in place, 

students stayed in their places whilst waiting for 

photos etc.  We sincerely appreciate your efforts 

on the day. 
 

Strategic Planning  

As you may be aware, our current Strategic Plan 

expires at the end of this school year.  To help 

facilitate the process of developing our new 

Strategic Plan, we have engaged the services of Mr 

Neville Grieger.  Neville is a recently retired 

Lutheran School Principal, who has also held 

Leadership roles in Lutheran Education Victoria, 

South Australia and Queensland in the head 

office.  Neville has been assisting individual 

schools with strategic planning for a number of 

years now and is highly regarded in this domain.  

Neville will be facilitating a planning session for 

school council members and leadership staff next 

Tuesday night, which will be followed by a parent 

session early next term (date to be confirmed in 

the next edition of the Happenings). 
 

School Concert  

What a great night we had at the school concert 

last Thursday night.  All the children performed 

with confidence and enthusiasm, leaving all those 

in attendance with a huge smile and feeling proud.  

The students and staff are to be congratulated for 

their efforts during practice, which enabled the 

finished product to be so successful.  Putting 

together an event such as a concert, requires a 

contribution from all involved, as there are so 

many things to be done.  Well done everyone! 

A special thanks is to be extended to Chris and 

Brady Fulham, both of whom volunteered many 

hours in the Tech Box, to ensure that sound, 

lighting and special effects were in place.  Your 

help was crucial to the evening and we are 

extremely appreciative. 
 

I have received a lot of positive feedback about 

the earlier start and not having a ticket allocation 

for families.  If you have any feedback or 

comments you would like to offer, please email 

me at bradw@loxton-lutheran.sa.edu.au or catch 

up with me before or after school. 

 

mailto:bradw@loxton-lutheran.sa.edu.au
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SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 
όbƻǊƳŀƭƭȅ ƘŜƭŘ ǘǿƛŎŜ ǇŜǊ ǘŜǊƳύ 

b9·¢ ²Ih[9 {/Ihh[ !{{9a.[¸  

CǊƛŘŀȅ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ ну 

 

School worship  
/ƘŀǇŜƭ ƻǊ ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ŀǊŜ 
ƴƻǊƳŀƭƭȅ ƘŜƭŘ ŀǘ фΥллŀƳΣ ŜǾŜǊȅ CǊƛŘŀȅ 
ƛƴ ǘƘŜ [LC9 /ŜƴǘǊŜΦ  ![[ ²9[/ha9Φ 

 

CǊƛŘŀȅ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мпǘƘ 

²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ Ҍ !ǿŀǊŘǎ tǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝƻƴ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 
ƘŜƭŘ ŀǘ фΥллŀƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ [LC9 /ŜƴǘǊŜΦ   

 

CǊƛŘŀȅ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нмǎǘ 

/ƘŀǇŜƭ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘŜƭŘ ŀǘ фΥллŀƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
[LC9 /ŜƴǘǊŜΣ ƘƻǎǘŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ¸оκп ŎƭŀǎǎΦ 
 
tƭŜŀǎŜ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ŎǳǇǇŀ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǘŎƘ ǳǇ 
ŀƊŜǊ ǘƘŜ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜΦ 

 

Prayer Corner  
This week we are praying for:- 

¶ 5ŀƪƻǘŀ [ƭƻȅŘ 

¶ hƭƭƛŜ tƻǊǘƻƭŜǎƛ 

¶ !ƴǘƻƴ tǳƳǇŀ 

¶ [ŜǾƛ aƛƭǘƻƴ 

¶ 9ȊǊŀ wŜƛŎƘǎǘŜƛƴ  

¶ {ƛŜƴƴŀ wŜƛŎƘǎǘŜƛƴ 

¶ /ƭŀǊŀ wŜƛŘ 

¶ 9ƳƳŜ wŜƛŘ 

 

ŀƴŘ YŀǊƭ YƭƻǎŜ ¸ŜŀǊ оκп 
ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊ 

 
Prayer or care requests can be 
forwarded by email to:- 

.ǊŀŘτōǊŀŘǿϪƭƻȄǘƻƴ-ƭǳǘƘŜǊŀƴΦǎŀΦŜŘǳΦŀǳ 

¢ǊǳŘȅτǘǊǳŘȅōϪƭƻȄǘƻƴ-ƭǳǘƘŜǊŀƴΦǎŀΦŜŘǳΦŀǳ 

 

Church Services  

St Peterõs Lutheran Church 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мс уΥол ŀƳ I/ 

  млΥол ŀƳ 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ но уΥол ŀƳ 

  млΥол ŀƳ I/ 

Concordia Lutheran Church  

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мс bƻ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ но млΥлл ŀƳ I/ 

 

LIBRARY NEWS  

The Premierôs Reading Challenge for 2018 has now finished.  
Data is being entered this week and sent to the state-wide 
organisers. 
 

95% of all students from Reception to Year 7 at our school 
completed the Premierôs Reading Challenge this year.  This is a 
most impressive effort. Thank you to the parents and teachers 
who encouraged the students in their reading.  The contribution 
that you make towards developing a passion for reading in these 
young people can never be underestimated and sets these 
children up for a lifetime of independent learning 
and entertainment.  
  

 
 

From passion comes proficiency in reading.  
A special congratulations to the following classes where every 
student in the class completed the Premierôs Reading Challenge. 

 
Reception Class  Year R/1 Class 
Year 2/3 Class  Year 7 Class          

 

Scholastic Book Club 

catalogues (Issue #6) 

were distributed a 

couple of weeks ago.  

Orders are due no later 

than this  Friday 14th 

September.   

Thank you. 

Friday 14th September  
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CONTINENTAL 2018  

RAFFLE: 
The prizes have been confirmed and raffle books will be distributed to families very soon.  
 

Prizes are: 

1st Prize: $500 worth of Loxton Chamber vouchers  

2nd  Prize: $250 voucher donated by Loxton Home Hardware  

3rd Prize: $200 voucher donated by Schwarz Motor Repairs  

4th Prize: $200 voucher donated by Berri Betta Home Living  

5th Prize: $200 Apple voucher donated by Office Everything  

6th Prize: $200 voucher donated by Loxton Timber Mill  

7th Prize: $100 voucher donated by Loxton Hotel.  

We thank these businesses for their generous support.  
 

SILENT AUCTION: 
Our biggest fundraiser of the Continental is the silent auction.  We have already received 

donations from the following local businesses and we thank them for their support  
 

Vaughanõs Loxton     Loxton Post Office   

Riverland Floor Centre     Woolworths Loxton  

Mureti Boutique      Flight Motors  

District Council of Loxton     @ The Bowtique  

Loxton Newsagency     Totally Exposed  
 

SILENT AUCTION Class Baskets: 
 

LLS Class auction baskets are back this year with some examples of items mentioned below.  

We are encouraging families to donate to your childrenõs class baskets, however you are not 

obliged.  Items collected from each class are make up gift baskets and become part of the 

silent auction.  
 

A labelled box for any basket donations will be placed in your childõs classroom.  Whilst 

donations are preferred before the end of term, the last day for a donation of basket items 

will be WEDNESDAY 17th OCTOBER (Week 1).  We thank you for your continuing support.  
 

Please refer to the table below for your childrenõs class theme: 
 

 ELC  - Kidsõ Birthday Party (balloons, decorations, party bag fillers) 

 REC   - Picnic Basket  (cutlery, cups, napkins, plates)  

 Yr 1/2   - Chocoholics  (various chocolate items)  

 Yr 2/3  - Coffee/Tea Lover  (coffee/tea items, biscuits, mugs)  

 Yr 3/4  - Kidsõ Stationery (pencils, erasers, coloured markers, coloured  

      paper)  

 Yr 5/6T  - Big Night In   (popcorn, chocolate, chips)  

 Yr 5/6L  - Baking/Cooking  (bowls, tea towels, small kitchen gadgets, rolling 

      pin)  

 Yr 7  - Gardening   (seeds, gloves, small gardening tools, potting mix)  
 

DESSERT STALL: 
Please keep an eye out for a note this week looking for expressions of interest for donations 

to the dessert stall.  



 

 5 

UNIFORM SHOP  

hǳǊ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳ ǎƘƻǇ ƛǎ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ƻǇŜƴ ƻƴ 
ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ŘŀȅΥ- 

Friday     8:40 to 9:15am 

¦ƴƛŦƻǊƳ ƻǊŘŜǊ ŦƻǊƳǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ƻōǘŀƛƴŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ 
ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŶŎŜ ƻǊ ŘƻǿƴƭƻŀŘŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ƻǳǊ 
ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ƻǊ {ƪƻƻƭ.ŀƎ ŀǇǇΦ 
 

BUSINESS MANAGER hours 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ŀƴŘ CǊƛŘŀȅ 

LLL SCHOOL BANKING 

9ǾŜǊȅ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ 

Canteen News  

The name of the youngest/only child from 
the family will be displayed.  Mothers, 
fathers, caregivers and grandparents are 
encouraged to help in the canteen. 

Canteen Roster for TERM 3  

 14 Sept  Evie Hondow  

21 Sept No helper needed 

28 Sept Sofia Santini  

Helpers are required at the canteen from 
10am ï 2pm.  If you are unavailable on 
your rostered day please arrange a 
swap with someone else. 
 

 

 

Community News  

 

 

Every Tuesday and Thursday 

from 8:30 ð 8:45 am in the canteen 

Toast with margarine, jam or vegemite. 

Fruit will be also available. 

 

 

Special  
Friday Sept 14  

Potato Wedges  
(contains gluten)  

with sour cream &  

sweet chilli sauce 

$4.50  

ARE  YOU  MISSING  A  SCHOOL  JACKET?  
 

A smaller childõs school jacket was bought to the office a couple 

of weeks ago, with no name on it.  JPõs classes have been asked, 

however, still no owner!  Contact Sarah in the office if you think 

it is yours. 
 

With the warmer weather coming, please make sure your 

childõs name is on all their school uniforms, so they can be  

returned promptly. 

from the Business Manager 
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6 Luther Road 

LOXTON SA 5333 

Phone: 08 8584 7496 

 

Principal: 

Brad Williams 

Council Chairperson:  

Rebecca Arnold 

 

E-mail:  

admin@loxton-lutheran.sa.edu.au 

LOX TON 

LUTHERAN 

SCHOOL  

Website:- 
http://www.loxton-
lutheran.sa.edu.au/ 

 
Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/
LoxtonLutheran 

Community Noticeboard  


